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January was a busy
and productive month here
at TW Products. We started
on the design of a new
catalog for our G100
products. While the catalog
will not contain all of our
G100 items, it will enable
our customers to grasp our
wide selection quickly. It is
worth noting that we have
added over 15 new G100
products, and we are excited
to share them with everyone.
Be sure to contact our
customer service team at
customerservice@twprod.co
m or by phone at
410-824-8377 to be one of
the first to get a copy.

Upcoming Events

Further, our team is gearing up for the 2024 NAHB International
Builders’ Show® (IBS). The IBS is the largest annual light
construction show in the world. Last year, the show welcomed
approximately 70,000 visitors from over 100 countries. We are
excited to have the opportunity to exhibit at such a diverse show.
This year, the show will take place at the Las Vegas Convention
Center, and our booth will be located in the South Hall, # 2112.
Mark your calendars, and
we hope to see you all there.

Additionally, within our internal operations, we are making
continued efforts to live up to our Corporate Sustainability
Initiative.The initiative was established a few years ago when we
learned the importance of playing our parts in helping lower the
global carbon footprint. World-leading organizations, including
Google, Microsoft, and Apple, have also been making significant
efforts to support this green initiative. We are honored to
participate in this initiative and plan to expand our digital and
paperless practices this year.


